
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 25th March 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 students will be sitting internal examinations during the week beginning Monday 29th April. Examinations 

will be sat in English, Maths, Science, French, German, Religious Education, History and Geography. Dual linguists 

will not sit an examination in their new language, but will be examined on the language they have studied since 

Year 7. These tests are to check your child’s current progress, and are not to cause any undue concern. Students 

will need a black ball point pen for the examinations, in addition to the usual academy equipment of a pencil, 

eraser, ruler and calculator. A compass and protractor will also be needed for Mathematics papers. If students 

would like to take water in with them, then it must be in a clear plastic bottle with no labels. The tests will be 

carried out under full GCSE examination conditions, which may include students being searched for banned items 

if they have to leave the hall in the middle of an examination. 

 

The schedule is as follows: 

 

Monday 29/4 1pm Geography 

Tuesday 30/4 9am Maths paper 1 

 1pm French 

Wednesday 1/5 1pm English 

Thursday 2/5 9am Combined and Separate Sciences 

Friday 3/5 9am History 

Tuesday 7/5 9am German 

Wednesday 8/5 1pm Religious Education 

Friday 10/5 1pm Maths paper 2 (Calculator paper) 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy if you have any further questions. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss H Smith 

Head of Year 9 

 


